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Welcome to the electronic Moving On Update. This Moving On Update is here to provide information to the carers and supporters of young people aged 14 and upwards from Black and Minority Ethnic communities who have a learning disability and are making the change from school to adulthood. 

This electronic Update runs alongside our website –  Moving On Up – that is designed to be used by this group of young people supported by their carers. www.movingonup.info 

These enterprises are funded by the Diana Memorial Fund and run by the Association for Real Change (ARC).

This Moving On Update goes out free to all subscribers. It will be sent out monthly and the project is currently funded until October 2006. Those who subscribe to come from a variety of backgrounds; some are professionals in both the public and private sector; some belong to a voluntary organisation; and others are people who have a learning disability or care for someone with a learning disability. Please feel free to forward the Update on to other people who may be interested. If you have something you want to share amongst subscribers you are welcome to email it to us to pam.smith@arcuk.org.uk 

Topics that may be included in the Moving On Update include:

· Interesting and important meetings and conferences

· New development on strategies

· Useful information about ethnic minority communities in England

· Updates about our website 

· Signposting to transition information and website links about adult life

Item 1
“Getting a Life” – Policy update from the Council for Disabled Children 

Catch up on reviews of how policies that were initiated last year are faring by going to their web pages!
· Youth Matters Green Paper http://www.dfes.gov.uk/publications/youth/ 

· Improving the Life Chances of Disabled People www.officefordisability.gov.uk 

· Independence, Health White Paper Well Being and Choice: Our Vision for the Future of Social Care for Adults in England – Social Care Green Paper www.dh.gov.uk 

· Health White Paper http://snipurl.com/ljfp 

· The National Service Framework for Children, Young People and Maternity Services www.dh.gov.uk 

· School Transport Bill www.dfes.gov.uk 

More information Email Lucia Winters iwinters@ncb.org.uk  Telephone 020 7843 6061
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Item 2

Two conferences on the care workforce and children and young people in and after care.

Organised by the Thomas Coram Research Unit at the Institute of Education, University of London

January and February 2006

Conference 1 – Do You Care? Care work for now and tomorrow
Held at the Institute of Education, London
Date: January 30th
Conference 2 – In Care and Beyond
Held at BMA House, London

Date: February 23rd
A discount applies if both conferences are booked!

More information Telephone Jenny Stratford 0207 612 6944 or email j.stratford@ioe.ac.uk
Item 3

Professional development day for professionals in health, education and social care and parents and carers

8th February 2006, 9.30AM until 4.00PM
Scope, 24 Carville Road, Blackley, Manchester

Issues to be covered include; history of learning disability; hidden disabilities; breaking down barriers; social and medical models of disability; communication and language; practical tips; and sharing of good practice

More information Lynne Hall Lynne.hall@scope.org.uk 01928 739853

Item 4

Conference in partnership with the IDeA and NCH
Inspection and Commissioning for Looked After Children: Ensuring Welfare and Wellbeing ‘06

Thursday 9th February 2006
Earls Court Conference Centre, London, SW5

‘The role of inspection and commissioning is pivotal to delivering improved high quality and holistic services for looked after children. This event will offer an opportunity for key stakeholders to be updated on the progress of the Joint Area Reviews, whilst hearing about the most effective ways of implementing inspection processes, in order to ensure welfare and wellbeing for looked after children.’

More information
Call 020 7490 8830




www.neilstewartassociates.com/kd136
Item 5

GROWING UP SPEAKING OUT

A Guide to Advocacy for Young Learning Disabled People in Transition (14 – 25 years)

This guidance pack “Growing Up Speaking Out” produced by the Sounds Good Project was launched at a conference in Manchester.

The guide explains why advocacy is essential for young learning disabled people in transition and is designed to show how advocacy projects can be set up. Case studies of existing projects are illustrated. 

Pack is available free of charge, either to download as a pdf file from the website of the Advocacy Resource Exchange www.advocacyresource.net or by ringing 0208 880 4545 or email soundsgood@advocacyresource.net
Item 6

Training from People in Action

March to June 2006

People in Action and the University of Leeds are running a Training Course – 

“Emotional Well Being and Mental Health for People with Learning Disabilities”

ALSO

In March People in Action are running workshop sessions for “Autism Awareness Week”

More information Telephone Steve 0113 247 0411 or email info@peopleinaction.org.uk
Item 7

Learning Disability Training Courses at the Family Planning Organisation (fpa)
The fpa is running a selection of courses on the topic of Relationships and Sexuality and people with learning disabilities.

More information http://www.fpa.org.uk/about/training/ESWcourselist.htm 
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